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lrgvdc

From: lrgvdc
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Subject: RE: RFQ No. 2021-07

Good Afternoon, 

Thank you for your interest in the Request for Qualifications: 2026 Regional Water Planning & 
Engineering Services for the Rio Grande Regional Water Planning Group (Region M) 

.  
Responses are in red. 

The cover/title page of the RFQ reads: Request for Qualifications for Rio Grande Regional Flood 
Planning Group (Region M) Subcontractor and again the Flood Planning Group is mentioned in 
Section 2.3-Project Scope, but Section 2.2 Project Summary specifies the RFQ is for the selection 
to provide services to the Rio Grande Regional Water Planning Group (Region M).  
Q: Could the Council please clarify if the RFQ is for the Flood Planning Group or Water 
Planning Group? 

The RFQ is for the Water Planning Group.  Corrections have been made to the RFQ 
accordingly. 

Thank you for your interest in the RFQ and for contacting the LRGVDC. 

Thank you, 
Lower Rio Grande Valley Development Council 
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